Hello All!

| hope you are having a great season of spring concerts, musicals, trips, tours, etc.! | have attached the
proposed 2010-2011 MTVA Calendar. Please be aware that some of the dates are pending arrangements
with the venues, but we hope to avoid any changes. Elementary and Middle School directors will notice
that, as requested, we are again trying to have your Choral Festival in April. The date is based on our
current information about the TCAP window. If that changes, as it did last year, we will let you know.

If you have questions or comments, please let me know.
Looking forward to seeing you at All State/Treble Choir/Convention!
Valerie DeHoff

MTVA President

PS Thanks to Brenda Williams for the spiffy color-coded calendar presentation!



